

COLLEGE NOTES

July 2015

Congratulations 2016 Distinguished Service Award Recipients!

Fellows are selected based on their significant accomplishments in improving the administration of justice in the insolvency and bankruptcy field, primarily arising from a long record of voluntary public service. The College is pleased to announce the selection of our 2016 recipients: Henry J. Sommer and Prof. Jay L. Westbrook. They will be honored at the Class 27 Induction Ceremony & Related Events, to be held in Washington, DC on March 18, 2016. Registration details for this event will be released in December.

Fall All-Fellows Luncheon

On Sunday, September 27, 2015, in conjunction with the National Conference of Bankruptcy Judges (NCBJ) 89th Annual Conference, the American College of Bankruptcy will hold its 2015 Fall Meeting and All Fellows Luncheon in Miami Beach, Florida at the Fontainebleau Hotel.

The luncheon will feature "Chapter 11 by the Numbers - Do They Still Add Up?" a presentation by ACB Fellow financial experts, led by Melissa Kibler Knoll of Mesirow Financial, Chicago, Illinois.

The cost of the luncheon is \$75.

Accommodations are available at the Fontainebleau Hotel. For reservations, you may contact the hotel at 1-305-535-3283 and ask for the NCBJ block of rooms. The College does not have its own separate block.

During our gathering in Miami, the College Regents will be evaluating 2016 Fellows nominations and determining Class 27 Inductees. In addition, the ACB Pro Bono Committee will make its final decisions regarding 2015 pro bono grantees; the Board of Directors will meet and then work with the College's Strategic Planning Committee.

For more information and to register for the luncheon please <u>click here</u>. We hope to see you in Miami.

SafeUnsubscribe

This email was sent to sbedker@amercol.org by sbedker@amercol.org |